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From: Liz Jesse
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Cc: Evers, Tag
Subject: Resolution 61298
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 8:42:18 AM

Good Morning,

The infrastructure improvements taking place on Park Street are wonderful for the Madison
community; the eventual road improvements need to follow suit - for all types of
transportation.

As a cyclist, I appreciate the proposed buffered bike lanes on Cedar St. and the design for a
safe crossing for both peds and bikes at the Cedar St. and South Park St. intersection.

Thank you again for thinking about all forms of transportation during the planning process.

-Liz Jesse
5126 S Hill Dr, Madison, WI 53705
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